
	[image: image1.wmf]
	
	                            
[image: image2.wmf]


Rome, July 29th 2005

UNICA Rectors 

Dear Rector,

I am very pleased to announce that the next General Assembly of the UNICA network will take place in Rome and will be hosted by Roma Tre, on November 17 (evening), 18 and 19.

Year 2005 marks the fifteenth anniversary of our network, and being also the European Year of Citizenship through Education, I trust that this will be an opportunity to confront our experiences and proceed for future activities on an even stronger basis. Thus, in order to reaffirm the role of our universities within the capital cities of Europe and with the European Commission, we are sharing parts of the programme with the European Commission in Rome and with the Rome City Council.

A detailed programme, as well as directions for hotel reservations and other practical matters will be mailed within the first two weeks of September.

Please find herewith a guide to Roma Tre of the Academic Year 2004/2005 that gives essential information on our services and academic offer.

I sincerely hope that you will be able to join us for this important occasion and look forward to welcoming you in Rome next November.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Guido Fabiani

Rector
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